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22nd September 2022 
JB/jmc 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am writing to inform you of our current PE kit policy in place at The Malling School. 
Students have all been reminded of the expectations of the PE department with regards 
to bringing their PE kit. I have summarised these expectations below:  
 

• Students should bring their PE kit for all PE lessons as this is part of the required school 
equipment list.  

• If a student is ill or injured they should provide their teacher with a signed letter 
validating this. (They will still need their PE kit for this lesson.) 

• If students fail to bring their Malling School PE kit on 3 occasions they will receive an 
afterschool reflection.  

 
It is vital that students still bring their PE kit even when not able to be involved practically, 
this is to ensure that they do not miss out on the key content being delivered within these 
lessons. We cannot always guarantee that ill/injured students will be able to stay inside 
during their PE lessons, therefore PE kit will be required to face the unpredictable weather 
conditions which they will face throughout the year. This will ensure school uniform is kept 
clean and dry for the remainder of the day.  
 
If you should have any questions, please contact me by telephone or by email at  
burdenj@themallingschool.kent.sch.uk or if you are experiencing financial difficulty that 
makes purchasing PE kit difficult, please contact your child’s Pastoral Team. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr J Burden 
Head of PE  
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